
 Homework 

This week we have been thinking about belonging to 
other groups in RE, such as Beavers, Rainbows, 

church groups, sports clubs etc. We realised that one 
of the groups we belong to is our Class 1 family. For 
their homework I would like the children to design a 

badge showing that they belong to Class 1. Their  
design can show whatever is important to them 
about Class 1, such as the people in the class, the 

things they like to do in class, important features of 
the class such as Jesus, Mickey Mouse etc. They 

need to have the words Class 1 Family as part of 
their badge design. The children need to complete 
their design on the template on their homework 

sheet and then bring this back into 
school. I am going to try and get 
their badges then made for them 

to wear. 

There is also another ‘Storytime 
With Jesus’ for the children to 

watch this week. 
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 Star of the 
Week 

for coming up with 
some super ideas in RE  

Well Done! 

Well, we have had a very busy first week back in Class 1 after our half 
term holiday. During the first half of the week we enjoyed sharing our 
half term adventures that you had posted on to Dojo. It was clear that 

the children had lots of fun whilst they were off.  

In RE this week we started our new topic all about ‘Belonging.’ We    
started by thinking about our Big Question - what does it mean to be-
long? The children came up with some really interesting ideas to this 

question. We then thought about the different groups that we belong to. Our piece of 
scripture to start the topic was all about Jesus welcoming the little children. 

In Literacy this week we have been finishing off our non-fiction work from last half 
term and thinking about writing instructions. We have been practising using the   
vocabulary ‘first,’ ‘next,’ ‘then’ and ‘finally,’ Next week we shall write a set of in-

structions before moving on to our new Literacy story of ‘Little Charlie.’ 

Upcoming Event 

On Friday 11th November Classes 1 & 5 take 
part in the Remembrance Service at the     

cenotaph in the centre of Earl Shilton. We will 
be leaving school at 10.25am to walk to the 

cenotaph. We shall then be 
back in time for lunch. If you 

would like to walk with us and 
join in this service please let 

me know. 


